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Secretary Pompeo will travel to New York City with Special Representative for
North Korea Stephen Biegun to meet with DPRK Vice Chairman of the Central
Committee Kim Yong Chol on November 8. The Secretary and Vice Chairman Kim
will discuss making progress on all four pillars of the Singapore Summit
joint statement, including achieving the final, fully verified
denuclearization of the DPRK.
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